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5101 Chesterfield Ave.    Charleston, W. Va. 25304           office@kccofc.org           304.925.7435 
 

July 1, 2025 

Morning Assembly 

July 6, 2025 

Usher:       Doug Hartley 

Welcome/ 

Opening Prayer:      Chris Morris 

   

Communion Presider:  Carson Henley 
   
Contribution Count:  Herb & Rose Kinder 
   
Closing Prayer: Tom McNeely 
   
Children’s Classes: 
  Preschool — 1st Grade TBD  
  2nd — 5th Grade Jessica Soward  
    
Sound & Pete Williams  
PowerPoint:  Telina Williams   
  
  
Usher volunteers needed; please contact Herb  

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact Tom 
McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Surprise Valley Youth Camp  July   6-12 

Beckley July 13-19 

 July 20-26 

 

Men’s Retreat September 12-14 

Camp Chautauqua, Ohio 

 

Songfest with Keith Lancaster October 11-12 

Withamsville CofC 

Cincinnati, Ohio 
 

Further information on all meetings can be found on the bulletin board 

Regan Storey (friend of Jan Winnell), just diagnosed with 

Stage 4 colon cancer. 

 

Jovan Cousins (Trinity Robinson’s boyfriend), injured in 

major car accident 

 

Kelly Raines, member of KVC, fighting Stage 4 colon 

cancer.  Thank you to the Lord that recent scans have 

shown an improvement in her diagnosis.   https://

gofund.me/526c563e  

 

Nick & Linda Johnson, Vera Taylor, Chuck & Shirley 

Denham, Helen Stewart, John Shuman, Charla Cline & 

Lanny Markland 

    Privileged to Serve Remember in Prayer 

Important Dates 

         Contribution and Attendance 

Sunday, June 29, 2025 

Attendance:       38 

Contribution: $1,415.00 

Sunday Adult Bible Class 

The Sunday morning Adult Bible Class 

meets at 9:30 am and is currently study-

ing the book of Hebrews.  The class is 

led by Tom McNeely and Chris Morris.  

If you have any questions, please see Tom or Chris. 

From one end of the Bible to the other, God assures us that He will never go back on his 

promises.  -  Billy Graham 

Thank You! 

Thank you to all those who worked with 

KVC at our recent joint Vacation Bible 

School.  Without people like the Hartleys, 

Winnells, Morrises, Annette Brecken-

ridge, Lynn Himelrick and Sheila Dale 

(whom I accidentally omitted previously) and anyone else 

I missed, VBS would not have been as effective as it was.  
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The Men’s Bible Class meets at the church 

building on Wednesday nights from 6:00 pm 

- 7:00 pm.  The men are discussing the book 

of Hebrews. The class is currently on sum-

mer break.   

All men are welcome.   

If you have any questions, please contact Chris Morris 

or Tom McNeely. 

The book club’s next meeting will be on July 

22, 6:00 pm, at Panera Bread, So. Ridge, So. 

Charleston. 

The book selection for June’s discussion is The 

Weaver’s Legacy by Olive Collins.   

All ladies are welcome. 

If you have any questions, please contact Sheila Dale.   

Ladies’ Book Club 

The ladies group is working on a project of 

providing a weekly sweet treat for the men at Un-

ion Mission who have begun their sober-living 

journey.  A dessert is provided once a week for 

them.  Each participant in the project would provide food 

approximately every 7—8 weeks.  For more information or 

to join, please see Grace Wagner. 

Ladies’ Bible Class 

From Renee Morris:  We are still in need of 

teachers on Sunday mornings.  We are cur-

rently operating on a quarterly schedule.  If 

you are interested in teaching preschool/

kindergarten or an elementary class, please 

contact Renee Morris.  Curriculum for the year has 

been purchased and will be provided to teaching volun-

teers.  There is no greater joy than making the scriptures 

come to life for young minds! 

Living a godly manhood can be dif-

ficult and disorienting in our current 

culture!  Join men from all over 

Ohio, Kentucky, and West Virginia 

as we get inspired and strengthen each other to live out 

God’s call in our lives!  The retreat will be at Camp Chau-

tauqua, Miamisburg, Ohio.  Cost is TBD.  For more infor-

mation, please see Rich Bartoli. 

Men’s Bible Class 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on 

Wednesday nights from 6:00 pm - 7:00 

pm in room 17.   The class is currently 

on summer break. 

All ladies are welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Sheila Dale. 

July 1, 2025 

Men’s Retreat 

…Imagine yourself as a living house. God comes in to rebuild that house. At first, perhaps, 

you can understand what He is doing. He is getting the drains right and stopping the leaks 

in the roof and so on: you knew that those jobs needed doing and so you are not surprised. 

But presently he starts knocking the house about in a way that hurts abominably and does 

not seem to make sense. What on earth is He up to? The explanation is that He is build-

ing quite a different house from the one you thought of — throwing out a new wing here, putting on an ex-

tra floor there, running up towers, making courtyards. You thought you were going to be made into a de-

cent little cottage: but He is building a palace. He intends to come and live in it Himself.   -  C. S. Lewis 

Teachers Needed 

Ladies Class Project 


